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Proposed Permanent 
Closure of Lowe Street

• Lowe Street has never been constructed or 
opened.

• Closing of Lowe Street will allow for the 
recombination and further development of 
the surrounding property.

• Staff has verified the closing will not impact 
any emergency system.

• No access is denied by approving the closing 
as the street.




